
 

 

Date: Thursday, 30 November 2017 
 
Trade Notice 
 
Pacific Venture V12N Schedule rectification 
 
Dear Valued customers, 
 
Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise that following the recent 
industrial action in Australia coupled with berth congestion in Sydney 
and Apia, the Pacific Venture V12N will undertake a shorten rotation 
covering Australian East Coast, Noumea, Port Vila, Lautoka and Suva 
then proceed directly back to Melbourne. 
 
All Cargo from Australia to Apia, Pago Pago and, Nuku’alofa booked on 
the Pacific Venture V12N will be loaded onto the Forum Pacific V172N. 
 
The amended rotation dates are as follows: 
 

 
 
PFL apologise for any inconvenience caused during this schedule 
rectification. 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our 
Customer Service team. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Pacific Forum Line www.pacificforumline.com  
 
 
 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

